
Startup India Yatra Van 

16 Nov 2018 

The Startup India Yatra van, (a project under Startup India Scheme) had a stoppage at Jaypee 

University of Information Technology on 16 Nov 2018. The van, along with some government 

officials reached the University at 11:30 am. The officials briefed the students about the Startup 

India Scheme and the objective of the Yatra van. The volunteers of TIED Cell encouraged the 

students to register their ideas under the Startup India Yatra.  

The Department of Industrial Policy And Promotion, Startup India and the Government of 

Himachal Pradesh have committed to creating a world-class technology start-up ecosystem by 

fostering entrepreneurship and a culture of innovation. 

More than 150 students registered to pitch their idea and to get selected for the acceleration 

programme. All in all, their visit was a great opportunity for the students of the university and it 

also acted as a platform to spread awareness regarding Startup India and Himachal Pradesh 

Startup Yatra.  

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


